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Wednesday 24th September 2025 

 
Year 3 Chelmsford Museum 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This term, we will be learning all about The Stone Age, Iron Age 
and Bronze Age in our ‘Time Travellers’ and would love to visit 
Chelmsford Museum as part of this topic. Visiting Chelmsford 
Museum is a wonderful opportunity for our children, and we hope it 
will help to bring their learning to life. 
 
Class 10 will be visiting the Chelmsford Museum on Tuesday 21st October. 
Class 11 and 12 will be visiting the Chelmsford Museum on Wednesday 22nd October. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9am and aiming to return to school at 3.30pm (traffic 
dependent). The cost of the trip will be £20 per child which covers the cost of travelling by coach, 
entrance and a range of workshop run by the education department at the Museum. 

 
We ask for this sum as a voluntary contribution, but you will appreciate, however, that unless we 
receive enough financial support the visit will be cancelled. Payments must now be made online 
through our schoolmoney.co.uk facility by Friday 17th October. If you are not able to use this method, 
you can get a Paypoint barcode from the school office which can be paid at the Co-op. If you are 
experiencing financial difficulties regarding this payment, please contact the School Office.  
 
Finally, thank you for your continued support - our children (and the Year 3 team) are very excited! We 
will write to you nearer the time with greater detail about the things children will need to bring, lunches 
and our estimated times for the day. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this trip, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Heslin, Mr Collins, Mrs Piggott and Mrs Sen 
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